





Mothers Strong Butte County

screening all mothers in the OB unit as well as at the two OB offices that they run. This hospital has also
funded a staff person working in their Mother Baby Education Department to be a Postpartum Support
International Regional Representative. Butte County’s second largest birth hospital has incorporated
home visiting and medication services to postpartum mothers struggling with PMAD. The largest
pediatric clinic is screening at each well-baby visit through the first year. Screeners are reviewed by the
provider and women with scores over ten are followed by the clinics Licensed Clinical Social Worker
(LCSW). Another local health clinic has made several attempts to host a PMAD support group, one of
our non-profit partners is hosting a PMAD support group in Spanish, and another partner hosts a weekly
support group designed for a particularly rural community. All of these efforts are happening without
any infusion of funds from Mothers Strong or elsewhere, but rather are designed to be incorporated
into each organization’s program modei in whatever way makes sense for each organization. Mothers
Strong supports these efforts with offers of training, support, marketing, education materials and
continuing education scholarships for professionals. Mothers Strong has also opened a foundation
account at the Nerth Valley Community Foundation, as a sustainability measure, just in case an
innovation award is granted or community members should want to donate to supporting mothers and
families through Mothers Strong.

We believe that all of the achievements of Mothers Strong are scalable. Mothers Strong members have
had the opportunity to speak at statewide conferences twice in the past fiscal year to promote the work
of Mothers Strong and encourage others to consider starting or expanding a PMAD collaborative in their
community. We were invited to speak about systems change through cellective impact at the First 5
California conference in November 2016. We were then invited to speak at the statewide WIC
conference in March of 2017. Our purpose for both presentations was to promote our model of
coliective impact and to encourage others to utilize the systems and materials that we have developed,
with public dollars, to improve systems of care for mothers and families. We offer, free of charge, full
access to all of our graphics, outreach, messaging, PowerPoints and other materials for communities to
modify and utilize to suit their needs. While the achievements are scalable, we caution that much of the
success and progress of any collaborative is directly correlated with the commitment, communication,
trust, and inclusiveness between members. Transparent decision-making process, equitable distribution
of work, responsibility, celebrations of success and a desire to continue to iearn and grow as an
organization are critical elements of our collaborative. Borrowing from the great Aristotle, Mothers
Strong as a “whole is greater than the sum of its parts.”








































































